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Senator Cowles:

At your request, the analysis in this draft has been changed to state that the council
is allowed to levy an assessment against propane “retailers.”  This appears to be
inconsistent with s. 100.70 (3) (b) in the draft, which requires the assessment to be paid
by “the owner of the odorized propane at the time of odorization, or at the time of import
of the odorized propane.”  Please let me know how you would like to change s. 100.70
(3) (b) so that the draft can be finalized.
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